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Next steps

Suffolk Care Association are hopeful that the success of the initiatives will lead to developing
greater understanding of the different parts of the system for people, and lead to more
integration. For example, by joining social care nurses up to do refresher training with the

NHS. They are now looking at developing apprenticeships pathways and ensuring that social
care partners understand the opportunities available to them.

“Collaborative working with system partners across health and social care is
vital to improving productivity and care. Health and social care services are
interdependent, and so joint working to increase capacity, resources and share
best practice to tackle system challenges in recruitment and retention should

be encouraged. The success yield by working together in the last couple of
years is evidence to consider new ways of working across both sectors.”

- Adelaide Appiah, ICB Workforce Team.




